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South Jersey Energy

Where we put all of our energy

July, 10, 2009

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utility Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: South Jersey Energy Company

Dear Ms. Howland:

I have enclosed the completed State ofNew Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
application for Competitive Electric Power Suppliers (CEPS). I have also enclosed a
check in the amount of $500.00. Once again I would like to apologize for the oversight
concerning our CEPS registration.

If you have any questions concerning the above, please call me at 609-568-9028, Ext
6922

Sincerely yours:
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Edward H. I’...
Commercial Sales~


